
Report on the Electoral Roll  

The list prepared for April 2022 shows a count of, in total, 63 members, of 
whom 20 are, or were, resident in the parish, 43 of whom, were not resident in 
the parish. 
 
The register is on display in the church. 
 

Elizabeth Dempster (Electoral Roll officer) 

 

Report on the PCC and the Parish generally 

Parish and PCC business has been covered in the Priest’s and Churchwardens’ 

reports. Minutes of the PCC are available to consult on request. 

 

Rachel Carter (PCC Secretary) 

 

 


